
■
'jM:

jHcStll tHmberstitp
■ Macdonald Physics Building.

September 17th, 1925Memorandum
Sir Arthur Currie, A. S. EveFromTo

Dear Sir Arthur,
I enclose a brief note about the summer work in

the Physics Building which has been sent to the Montreal
Star and to the McGill News.

i
Yours very sincerely,
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